
 

Home Learning – Pirate Week 

We can hardly believe that this is our last Codden Weekly Newsletter.  Thank you so much for being 

such a wonderful class and such supportive parents, we have absolutely loved working with you all this 

year.  We hope you have a fantastic summer holiday and look forward to popping up to visit you all in 

Year 1 in September. 

This week we have… 

• Decorated pirate treasure boxes. 

• Practised our cutting skills and have made pirate parrots with moving beaks. 

• Made pirate eye patches and telescopes. 

• Helped tidy and sort our classroom ready for the next Codden Class! 

• Had an amazing time at our Pirate Fun day in school, thank you so much for taking the time to 

prepare costumes and props for this event, you all looked wonderful! 

We hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Paul, Ms Burnell and Cheryl 

 

 

 

 

  


